
Grandmaster Chess Teaching at Heatherside Junior School

Dear Parents,

Chess club will be running on Fridays next term. Prizes will be awarded each term for effort and achievement.
Chess at  Heatherside has proven to be popular in the past as chess brings many benefits to children and it is well
supported by the school.

Lessons will be held on the following 11 Fridays 19, 26 April, 3, 10, 17, 24 May, 7, 14, 21, 28 June and 5 July. 

All levels of chess player are very welcome, but places will be restricted if the club is oversubscribed.

The cost of the club is £66 (11 lessons). 

Kind regards

Nicholas Pert, Grandmaster and former World U18 Chess Champion - email; fleetchess@gmail.com

Please  can  all  payments  be  made  via  bank  transfer.  Can  you  email  me  at  the  following  address
fleetchess@gmail.com to register your child's interest. Please include “Heatherside Junior School Chess Club” in the
title.

In the email please can you include;

1) Name of pupil
2) Their Class
3) The best contact email address
4) Any allergies or medical conditions that I should be aware of.
5) If you require my bank details. 

I will reply to your email to confirm your child's place and then ask if you could kindly make the bank transfer of
£66 after receiving confirmation of your child's place.

In the event that the club is oversubscribed I will work on a first come first served basis.
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